
 

Brothers Reunited 
 

   We have a new addition to our family here at Agua Viva; 
his name is Vincent.  He is 4 years old and is all smiles and 
energy.  Vincent is excited to be here with his older brother, 
Leo, who came to live at Agua Viva two years ago.  Even 
though the boys have been separated for the last few years, 
little Vincent loves his brother and canôt stop hugging him 
every time they are together. 

   When Vincent first arrived, he was scared to go to school.  
His big brother comforted him whenever he cried and told 
him how he would one day like school.  Now he loves  
English class ñbecause that is Leoôs favorite classò.  The 
boys also love to play soccer together and Leo always kicks 
the ball away because he knows his brother loves running to 
bring the ball back to him.  
   Please pray for Vincent and Leo. 

 

Lessons in Responsibility 
 

   The boys of Casa David were excited after they asked 
for a pet and received a beautiful grey bunny.  They 
quickly got together and decided to name him Teddy.  
   We know that animals can be both therapeutic and a 
great way to teach responsibility.  These boys have 
jumped right into caring for their new friend. They bring 
Teddy food and water every day and have learned  
exactly what kinds of vegetables he likes to eat.  The 
boys have promised to ñtake extra good care of himò.  If 
they do a good job, there might even be a second bunny 
in the future! 
 

 

Another Addition to our Family 
 

   Around Valentineôs Day, the children at Agua Viva were 
able to witness the birth of a baby calf.  The calfôs original 
name, Cupid, has apparently been changed to 
ñCari¶oò (Sweetie).   There is never a dull moment at  
Agua Viva! 
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